
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM FCC TO PARENTS OF FREE SCHOOL 
MEALS PUPILS (FSM) 
 
Free school meals – week commencing Monday, 30 March 
  
Pupils in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunched delivered to their 
door from next week until further notice.   
  
This service  is provided by NEWydd Catering & Cleaning in partnership with 
Flintshire County Council and is delivered in place of the usual school meals 
provided.  
  
Please ensure that you read the food allergy advice information on the food 
packaging to avoid any food intolerances. 
  
Please note that these are interim arrangements and as arrangements change we 
will let you know. 
  
If parents have any enquiries or concerns, please contact Flintshire County Council 
on 01352 752121 or email  freeschoolmeals@flintshire.gov.uk 
  

All pupils entitled to free school meals will have a delivery direct to their home 
address. There is no requirement for pupils to be visiting their school or the hub 
sites. 
 

mailto:freeschoolmeals@flintshire.gov.uk

